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NOTICE

Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/929
Date: 9t January 2020
To: All Years 4, 5 and 6 Parents & Guardians

NEW SGS NECKTIE FOR UPPER PRIMARY BOYS

This is to inform you that we have already implemented the wearing of SGS necktie for all
Secondary students last year (2019). Now we are extending this practice to Years 4, 5 and 6
boys to make them look smarter.

Students who wear necktie will indirectly induce confidence which may reflect positively on

their studies.

Therefore, we request all the parents and guardians to support this move and buy a necktie
for your children as soon as possible. The SGS necktie is available in the School’s Bursary.

Your support is very much appreciated.

‘Honour and Labour’

JANIDI JINGAN
Principal




